
 
 
July 14, 2005 
 
Mr. Gordon Gacek 
Director of Community Relations 
Natural Healthcare Center 
10 West End Court 
Long Branch, NJ 08844 
 
Dear Gordon: 

 
The Nutrition Seminar presented by Dr. Proodian was greeted with a great deal of 
enthusiasm by our staff at Village Farms.  Dr. Proodian provided us with an hour that was 
not only educational, but entertaining as well -- covering all aspects of diet and nutrition. 
It has motivated many of our employees to take a more active role in maintaining their 
health by incorporating exercise into their lives and by being more aware of the foods 
they are consuming. For instance, fruits have now replaced the afternoon chocolate bar 
for a healthier mid-day snack. 
 
Dr. Proodian greatly helped those of us who were confused about what to eat and what 
not to eat. He delivered the information in a clear and easy-to-understand way, with 
emphasis on choosing the right foods to fuel the body and to achieve and maintain 
optimal health.  He also offered many useful ideas for making lifestyle changes that not 
only addressed nutritional needs, but physical and emotional needs as well. 
 
Dr. Proodian was greatly appreciated by all our staff, and we look forward to having him 
return again in the near future. 
 
With sincere thanks, 
 
Diane Gencarelli 
Human Resources Coordinator 
Village Farms, L.P. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


